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STATEMENT


Universal Periodic Review of Italy 27 October 2014.

Statement by Norway.

Norway warmly welcomes the Italian delegation. We appreciate the continued work of Italy to promote and protect human rights for all. 

Since the last review of Italy, the number of immigrants arriving in Italy by crossing the Mediterranean has increased dramatically. We applaud the work Italy has been doing in saving the lives of immigrants at sea. We recommend that Italy ensure that the system for receiving and registering the immigrants and asylum seekers is of a high standard, both in regards to capacity and expediency. In particular, we recommend that extra attention is given to minors.

We note that the number of pending applications from the European Court of Human Rights, as well as the number of judgments against Italy, are very high. This mirrors a very high number of pending cases at the national level. We recommend that Italy take further measures to reduce the backlog of judicial cases, both nationally and at the ECHR.

We have noted several cases of statements of a racist nature in the Italian public discourse. We recommend that Italy condemn all statements of a racist nature and increase awareness-raising, particularly directed at youth, of the unacceptability of racism. 
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